
Project Update: March 2009 
 
March 9, 2009        
The board member of Armanah Suksamran Credit Union Limited Thailand (CULT) visited our 
RSG-Mangrove Terrace, a living laboratory for local scientists and community members to 
learn the benefits of bio-diverse mangrove habitats. 
 

 
 
March 11, 2009   
The group of 8 students from Chumporn Business Administration School, Chumporn 
province visited our RSG-Mangrove Terrace. They learnt about our Mangrove project 
compare to their province and will spread the biodiversity knowledge to their community. 
 

 
 
March 12, 2009   
The Foundation for AIDS Rights Prevention Center group of 20 visited our Mangrove Terrace 
at KCLC. We share the Mangrove RSG project information to all stakeholders. We believe 
that the more we disseminate the benefit of the Mangrove, the more nature resources we 
can keep for our next generation. 
 



 
 
March 17, 2009        
The Cultural Parliament of Suksamran, group of 30, visited RSG Mangrove Terrace at KCLC. 
They are one of the stakeholders that focus on cultural environmental conservation, we 
shared and spread information of the great benefit of the Mangrove habitat and how 
important of the Biodiversity. 
 

 
 
March 23, 2009   
The Foundation for AIDS Rights brought the youth aging between 12-15 years old, group of 
70 visited our RSG Mangrove Terrace. They will disseminate our project to their friends. 
 

 
March 24, 2009   



IUCN, the International Union for Conservation of  Nature and the Mangrove For The Future 
Project brought the experts and the administrators from various organizations that work in 
the coastal resource areas from Sri Lanka, group of 17, visited KCLC and the Mangrove 
Terrace with wonderful experience. 
 

 
 
March 31, 2009   
Youth Camp group of 20 students had a useful activities during their summer holiday. They 
have joined our RSG Mangrove project through learning and replanting the Mangrove 
together. 
 

 
 
 Please see more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/      
 
 


